Applicant Outreach Summary

Received from Main Street Equity via email, 2022 March 22:

One-on-one conversations

Of the 17 properties, we spoke to 5 owners who was appreciative that we informed them and had no issues. For the remaining 13 whose residents were not home/available, we left a flyer in their mail box with information on our intent to legalize the suite and contact information. No one has contacted us to express any issues to date.

Social media

In total, 6 people reach out and message us. All prospect reached out was in regards to rental information showing interest in the area. We did not receive any complaints or issues regarding the legalization on the suite.

